
 

Please Join us on Thursday October !4,2021 from 3:00-6:00Pm for our Community 

Candy Harvest. Drive through & drop of a candy 

donation for this year’s trick or treaters!  Then 

Join us on Sunday October 31,2021 for our Drive-

Thru Trick or 



 



This month our Resident Spotlight goes to Mrs. Julie Dozier. Julie has been at Arcadian cove since 2013. She is from Berea and  is married to 

Bryon, a veterinarian.  She has one child, Lauren Dozier. She has two Corgi Dogs  named Lucy and Mazie. Julie spends her time in her room 

where she does her favorite hobby, Drawing. She says being at Arcadian Cove is so much Fun. CONGRATULATIONS JULIE! 

This Month Employee Spotlight goes to LeAnne Preston. 

LeAnne is a RA at Arcadian, She is formerly from London Ky 

but she made her way to Madison County to at-

tend EKU  where she is in the Occupational 

Therapist program. She is engaged to boyfriend 

Gary, and has one brother. She loves working at 

Arcadian Cove because she loves interacting with 

the Residents!  ~~Congratulations LeAnne!!!! 


